Letter to Ne Co Moseley from Duke Power (ompany dated May 9, 1975
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. JUKE PowERrR COMPANY
Powenr BuiLbmo
ar2 SoutH CHurcH STREET, CHARLOTTE, N. C. 208201

o P. 0. Box 2178
SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT
PRODUCTION AND TRANSMISSION

May 9, 1975

Mr. Norman C. Moseley, Director

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Suite 818

230 Peachtree Street, Northwest
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. Moseley:

This letter is to supplement my letters dated July 10, August 8, and
August 28, 1974 concerning activity in the Component Cooling System
at the Oconee Nuclear Station, Unit 1. A modification has been per-
formed which installed additional isolation valves between the
component cooling drain tank pump discharge header and the miscellaneous
waste transfer pump discharge header. The level of activity in the
Component Cooling System has decreased since the additional isolation
valves have been installed. Thus, it is concluded that the original
source of activity in the Component Cooling System was through this
connection from the Component Cooling System to the liquid waste
disposal header. Monitoring of Component Cooling System activity will
continue until the activity level decays to normal background.

Very truly yours,

U es

A. C. Thies
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